
November/December Newsletter  
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Hello parents,  

This is your monthly newsletter to keep you up to date on important information with 
Creative Heart Dance Studio!!! ​Please see our event calendar on the website!!!  
This calendar will keep you updated on all of the CHDS events, holidays, and closings. 

PLEASE LIKE OUR FB PAGE AND VISIT OUR WEBSITE TO KEEP UP T​O DATE​! 

NOVEMBER: 

November 11-16:​ ​"​DANCER'S CHOICE​": ​during this week, dancers can pay $2 per day for the 
privilege to wear fun,​ ​studio appropriate attire in place of the standard studio dress code.  

Please see below for the outlined attire allowed during this week.  

The following can be worn for "Dancer's Choice" week:  
Ballet: any leotard of any color allowed    
Tap: Pony up! Pony tails allowed in class  
Jazz: booty shorts of any color can be worn over leotard  
Contemporary: any leotard of any color allowed 
 
November 18-23:​ "​BRING A FRIEND TO DANCE WEEK​”:  
Don't miss out on Bring a Friend to Dance Week! Please bring 
your friends to class to show them why you love Creative Heart 
Dance Studio! Whether your friend is currently in dance, was a 
former dancer, or has never danced before, please welcome them 
to take a FREE class with you! If they love it, we will be happy to 
find the best class for them! 
 
 
 
NO PARENT OBSERVATION IN NOVEMBER 
 
November 25-30: ​We are closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
DECEMBER: 

December 2-7:​ ​"​DANCER'S CHOICE​": ​during this week, dancers can pay $2 per day for the 
privilege to wear fun,​ ​studio appropriate attire in place of the standard studio dress code.  

Please see below for the outlined attire allowed during this week.  

The following can be worn for "Dancer's Choice" week: 
Ballet: any leotard of any color allowed 
Tap: Pony up! Pony tails allowed in class 
Jazz: booty shorts of any color can be worn over leotard 
Contemporary: any leotard of any color allowed 
 
 
December 7:​ ​Holiday party for all Creative Heart Studio Dancers from 5-8 pm the studio 

 
The snowflake themed party will 
consist of dinner, dessert, 
decorating and lots of fun music 
and games!!! 
 
The party will be chaperoned.  
 
 

PLEASE RSVP VIA EMAIL TO MISS GINA BY DECEMBER 2. 
THE COST PER CHILD IS $20 
 
 
December 9-14:​ "​BRING A FRIEND TO DANCE WEEK​”:  
Don't miss out on Bring a Friend to Dance Week! Please bring your friends to class to show them why you love Creative 
Heart Dance Studio! Whether your friend is currently in dance, was a former dancer, or has never danced before, please 
welcome them to take a FREE class with you! If they love it, we will be happy to find the best class for them! 
 
 
December 14-19: ​Parent observation week 
 
(observe your child during the last 15 minutes of class) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20-January 5: ​The studio will be closed for the holidays.  
CLASSES WILL RESUME ON MONDAY, JANUARY 6th. 
 


